
 

MEMO 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
To: Board of Public Works 

From: Jake Van Gompel 

Date: 12/18/23 

Re:  Award bid for 2023 or newer dump truck with plow package 

 
Discussion: 
 
The Street Department received bids from Quality truck and Packer City for the 2023 or 
newer dump truck with plow package. Both trucks were bid with Monroe Equipment. Quality 
truck bid the Wester Star 47X while Packer City bid the International HV607. Bid packet 
were sent out with four body/plow package options. See attached documents and bid 
tabulation. 
 
After reviewing bids and options we feel the Westen Star 47X is the best option with overall 
quality and shorter lead times.  
        
Recommended action: 
 
Option 1. Award bid to Quality truck with option #1, Stainless steel box, option #2 electric 
controls, #4 sander pre-wet, less trade for $293,090.00. 
 
Option 2. Award bid to Quality truck with option #2 electric controls and option #4 sander 
pre-wet, less trade for $281,890.00  
 
 
 
 
Jake Van Gompel  
Street Superintendent 

  



 

 


